
From: Kim Lundin
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Cc: Davis, Meghaan; Al Ochosa; Neil, Stephanie; Monteleone, John; Dawson, Dasheeda; Brown, Arainnia
Subject: Re: City Council Request to address the Council
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 1:18:55 PM

That is great news, thank you Keelan! 

Kim

On Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 1:17 PM Council Clerk – Testimony
<CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Thank you Kim. You are confirmed for a Communication spot on Oct 28. Meghaan
Davis will help you get signed up and provide information for how to connect to
the meeting.

Keelan McClymont

Council Clerk

she/her

From: Kim Lundin <kim@orcannabisassociation.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 11:53 AM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Al Ochosa <Al.Ochosa@curaleaf.com>; Neil, Stephanie
<stephaniemneil@gmail.com>; Monteleone, John <monteleone165@gmail.com>; Dawson,
Dasheeda <Dasheeda.Dawson@portlandoregon.gov>; Brown, Arainnia
<Arainnia.Brown@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: City Council Request to address the Council

Good afternoon,

I would like to officially request to address the Council at the 10/28 City Council
meeting along with Al Ochosa from CPOT. I will be speaking on behalf of the
Oregon Cannabis Association, in support of CPOT's emergency relief funding
request. 

Name and Contact info:

Kim Lundin 



Executive Director Oregon Cannabis Association 

kim@orcannabisassociation.org    

(503)473-2991

 

Brief Description of the Topic:

The Oregon Cannabis Association, is in full support of CPOT's request for
Emergency Relief Funds for Portland's cannabis businesses suffering from
uninsurable loss and financially devastating damages due largely to increased
targeted criminal activity during the last 4 months and the recent Oregon wildfires.
Ultimately, without viable cannabis businesses, the City's Adult-Use Cannabis Tax
Fund will not continue to grow at its average rate of 36%, providing much-needed
resources to community grants for education and economic development.  On
October 12, 2020, CPOT submitted a letter to all Council offices outlining three
critical requests that will help support the continued growth of the city's cannabis
industry and long-term sustainability. 

 

If you need anything else from me please let me know. 

 

Best wishes,

 

Kim 

 

--

Kim Lundin |  she/her  |  Executive Director

Oregon Cannabis Association 

 

kim@orcannabisassociation.org   |  (503)473-2991
www.orcannabisassociation.org
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